
Parata Launches Pharmacy Employee Relief Fund 
 
Information obtained from Parata 
 
Parata has recently launched the Pharmacy Employee Relief Fund for those 
pharmacy workers who have contracted COVID-19 and can’t afford to stop working. 
The Fund will be operational on or before April 24, 2020 and will be managed by 
the Emergency Assistance Foundation (EAF). Grants will be awarded as soon as 
possible to those individuals who meet the eligibility criteria. Subject to the 
availability of funds, a one-time grant of $500 will be disbursed directly to the 
applicant with a limit of one grant per person.  
 
Parata Systems and Comprehensive Pharmacy Services have each made initial 
contributions of $100,000 to the Fund and have committed to match the initial 
$100,000 donations once the Fund exceeds $10 million.  
 
Questions about the Pharmacy Employee Relief Fund can be directed to 
perf@parata.com. To donate or complete an application for assistance, please visit 
parata.com/relief. 
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